
 

Billing of Shared Plan Claims to Molina after July 31, 2015 

Claims for Bayou Health Shared Savings Plan members formerly enrolled in CHS or UHC with 
dates of prior to February 1, 2015, should be submitted for payment to the appropriate Shared 
Savings Plan no later than July 31, 2015.  After July 31, 2015, claims for these members must be 
submitted directly to Molina for payment.  Claims submitted to CHS and UHC after July 31, 2015 
will deny with edit 998 “submit claim to Molina for processing”. 

When submitting claims to Molina, please adhere to the instructions below: 

• Hard Copy Claims – Use billing instructions provided for your provider/claim type found at 
http://www.lamedicaid.com/provweb1/billing_information/medicaid_billing_index.htm.  
Reminder:  Always submit claims with the 13 digit Medicaid Recipient ID and 7 digit 
Legacy Medicaid provider number for billing and servicing providers when submitting 
claims to Molina.  Include appropriate attachments and/or proof of timely filing if 
necessary. 

• Electronic Claims – Use the appropriate 837 electronic transaction in the 5010 HIPAA 
Companion Guide for your provider/claim type found at 
http://www.lamedicaid.com/provweb1/HIPAA/5010v_HIPAA_Index.htm.   

Again, always submit claims with the 13 digit Medicaid Recipient ID number. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Molina’s Provider Relations at 1-800-473-2783. 
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